
Jennifer Okolo <princessjenny213@gmail.com>

Urgent Shipping Update Needed for order #1341

Jennifer Okolo <princessjenny213@gmail.com> Wed, 21 May, 9:37 AM
To: <info@invisibrush.com>

Hi Invisibrush Team,

I’m writing again to follow up on my Nano-Clean order which I placed our UGC collaboration. I previously reached
out on Sunday regarding the shipment status, but I have not received a reply or tracking details.

It has now been well over the 2–3 week delivery window stated in our agreement, and I would appreciate a prompt
update. If my order has not been shipped yet, I would like to understand the reason and request a resolution as soon
as possible.

I’m still open and committed to completing the collaboration, but I do need confirmation on what’s happening to
proceed with confidence.

Regards, 
Jennifer Okolo Invisible Brush .pdf


